
 
 
Dear AWANA Parents,                  

Welcome to another AWANA year as we kick off our new season!  Our season starts on Tuesday, September 

19, 2023, and finishes on Tuesday, May 7, 2024.   

 

Our AWANA leaders and Kids Ministry team are looking forward to seeing you and your kids on Tuesdays, 

6:15pm - 8:15pm. Please note the following:  

 

  

• We start on Tuesday, September 19, 2021, in Building F (GYM) area for Sparks (Kindergarten – 2nd 

grade) and T&T (3rd-5th grade). Cubbies (ages 3- 5) meet in Building B.  Please arrive as early as 

6:00pm so we can start on time at 6:15pm! 

  

• Stay tuned for fun themes & activities throughout each month! 

 

 Our goal is to come alongside & help you as you disciple your children in their faith beyond the church's 

walls!  We desire for all our kids to know the Lord, love His Word, and serve Him – to have a personal relationship 

with Christ!  

 

We invite and encourage you to take an active role in our AWANA program by 1) volunteering in our 

AWANA program (ask us for ways) and 2) working with your child as they study their handbook.  

 

Designate a place in your home where the child's Bible and AWANA handbook are kept. Create a habit as a 

family (at least a 10-minute daily activity) where you & your child(ren) go over their handbook and memorize 

the Bible verses together. When your child works on a handbook section requiring something to be memorized 

(verse, books of Bible), help them understand what the verse is saying and make it applicable. 

 

When we memorize a Bible verse, it reminds us of the truth of God’s Word every time we think of it. Depending 

on the verse, it could also remind us of God’s providence, sovereignty, love, peace, power, or forgiveness. 

For any questions, please reach out to the following AWANA leaders: 

Glen & Cindy Casey– Cubbies Leader – cindyc@coswayne.org 

 Leticia Altamirano – Sparks / Kindergarten - 2nd grade Leader - Leticiaa@coswayne.org 

Katerina Simbo – T&T (3rd – 5th grade) Leader – katerinas@coswayne.org 

In Christ’s Name, 
 

Katerina Simbo 

Kids Ministry Director  

484-584-2419 (office) 

 

“Glorifying God by making disciples of Jesus Christ in Wayne + beyond!” 
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